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PRESS RELEASE
02 February 2015
National Park label will boost tourism, says Waterways Holidays
The decision taken by the Broads Authority on 23 January to brand the Norfolk and Suffolk Broads as a National Park, will benefit tourism – especially promoting boating holidays to overseas customers for whom the National Park brand is very well recognised– says the UK’s leading specialist boating agency, Waterways Holidays.
“The Broads Authority has decided to adopt National Park branding, giving this superb area the same prominence as the Lake District, Snowdonia and the Cairngorms. This new branding reflects the area’s outstanding natural beauty, whilst still encouraging and promoting the unique leisure boating activities of Britain’s magical waterland” said Nigel Richards, Waterways Holidays’ managing director.

“It can only be good for tourism on the Broads, and we’re delighted with the decision, which comes after a three-month consultation period with local stakeholders,” Richards added.

Waterways Holidays features both modern and vintage cruisers as well as traditional sailing yachts, with holidays starting from 10 different bases across the Broads, including Horning, where the fleet takes to the water in March, ready for the Easter holiday season.

With a range of cruisers for all budgets and all sizes, Horning is at the heart of the Norfolk Broads and is a great base from which to explore whole of the Northern Broads (above Great Yarmouth) in a short break.  

In a week’s holiday, the cathedral city of Norwich, or the port of Great Yarmouth are easily within reach, though many holidaymakers prefer to slow right down to duck speed so they can appreciate the Broads’ wildlife at close quarters.

A weeks’ rental of ‘Bronze Emblem’, ideal for a couple but sleeping up to four, starts from £668 for 7 nights in April. ‘Bronze Emblem’ has a sliding canopy which opens over the saloon and helm, perfect for al fresco dining.  Price is all inclusive of damage waiver, first tank of fuel, tuition, parking and bed-linen.

www.waterwaysholidays.com 01252 339023
-ends-

Editors Notes:
About the Broads. For 25 years the Broads has had equivalent status to a National Park but, in addition to the other parks' two purposes of conservation and promoting enjoyment, it has a third equally weighted purpose of managing the navigation.
As such it was defined under a different act of Parliament to the other parks and, until now, was only known as a member of the National Park family despite having a National Park grant and the same planning protection and first two purposes as the other parks.

The move to call it the Broads National Park came out of a desire to more clearly promote its national park credentials and special qualities.

Waterwaysholidays.com offers live availability on more than 1800 narrowboats, cruisers and sailing yachts operated by the UK’s leading boat operators and with more than 80 different start locations.  The website offers advice on boating holidays as well as featuring listings of the latest special offers.

Waterways Holidays’ press spokesman is managing director Nigel Richards: 01252 796400
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